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Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Do all sites have to apply? 

 All programs (former, existing and new) seeking to become NC Pre-K sites for the SFYs 2016-18 

 must apply. 

 

Is each classroom considered a site?   

 Applications are needed from each physical facility.  Multiple classrooms located in the same 

 physical facility may be included in one application.   

 

How does monitoring affect the application for existing sites? 

Monitoring results and DCDEE visits are included in the selection process for currently or 

previously funded NC Pre-K classrooms/sites. 

 

Do private sites have to compensate teachers with the proper, complete credentials according to the 

NC State Teachers’ Salary Schedule? 

 Yes.  Private sites must agree to compensate NC Pre-K teachers who hold NC BK licensure 

 according to the 2015-16 Wake County SmartStart contract requirements.  (attach file)  

  

Is there a minimum point range for NC Pre-K Site Selection? 

 Not at this time. 

 

Must I submit an original, hard copy application? 

 Yes!  Applications must be received in our office by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 3rd.   Electronic 

 submissions will not be accepted. 

 

Is there a list of all needed forms? 

 Yes!  You will find the list on page 11 of the Site Application. 

 

If I still have questions? 

 Please e-mail Debi S. Bartholomew, Pre-K Manager at dbartholomew@wakesmartstart.org   

 Additional FAQs will be added as needed. 
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